
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please please please do not pass HB 2927.  The Constitution was drafted in such a way to grant 

smaller states (in population) powerful voting rights so as not to have the State’s interests taken 

by larger population centers.  This Bill seeks to undo that and makes an Oregon voters vote less 

meaningful.  I do not want my vote and the vote of my fellow Oregonians made meaningless and 

coopted by outside voters.  Quite precisely, this bill would be worse than any foreign 

interference with our elections as we would be allowing political forces outside of this state to 

marginalize our voice.  I urge this bill to be shut down and not even put to a floor vote.  Of all 

the things happening in the world today, the proposal for this bill may be the nation’s biggest 

constitutional crisis.  DO NOT RUSH THIS THROUGH IN A PANIC.   

 

Bradford Gerke 
Attorney at Law 
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Confidentiality Notice:  This message is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is privileged 
or confidential.  If you received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and 
delete the message and any attachments. 
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